
Due to the Canada Post Strike, 
interlibrary loan services will

be
temporarily suspended.

We apologize for the
inconvenience and will be

happy to take your 
ILL requests once the strike

has been resolved.

Patrons currently waiting for
books from other libraries will
not be receiving them at this

time.

ATTENTION
IMPORTANT NOTICE!
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